
 

 

22nd April 2016 

 

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely break.     

 

REMINDERS 

 

Year 4 

As part of their Geography topic ‘Location, 

Location, Location’ Year 4 will be visiting Quarry 

Bank Mill on Monday 25th April.  There is no 

charge for this trip, however if you have not 

already done so please return your permission 

slip by Monday morning.  Many thanks.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polling Day 

School will be open as normal on Thursday 5th 

May.  As usual a security guard will be provided 

by the Local Authority.     

 

WYTHENSHAWE HALL  

We raised £305.59 for the Wythenshawe Hall 

fundraising event.  Thank you to all who 

contributed.      

                 

 

SCHOOL POLICIES                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Please bear in mind that policies are updated 

from time to time.  All our policies are on the 

school website www.crossacresprimary.co.uk for 

parents/carers to read.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may remember that before the 

Easter holidays we had a visit from 

our School Improvement Partner 

who is also an Ofsted inspector.  We 

commission this visit each year to 

check that our standards of teaching 

remain at an excellent level. 

We were delighted that her 

conclusion was: 

“Staff have worked hard to ensure 

that pupils have a high quality 

curriculum which develops their 

skills and knowledge extremely well 

across the full range of subjects.  

The observations show the huge 

effort that the teachers make to 

provide exciting, well taught 

activities to engage and inspire 

pupils to learn.  This is evident in 

their books too, showing the 

quality of learning over time.   

Without exception, pupils observed 

showed great enthusiasm and 

motivation for their learning along 

with a pride in what they are able 

to achieve”. 

It is great news that we are still 

achieving our aim of providing the 

best education we can for your 

children. 

Mrs Blay 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


